
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Parent/teacher interviews will be held in Week 10 from Tuesday 2nd April to Friday 5th of April.  
 
You can book interviews at times that suit your family.  
Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these instructions. 
 
Parent and teacher interviews are strictly 10 minutes. If needed, you can arrange a follow up 
meeting or phone call at the time of your interview. 
 
Parents of students in Years 3-6 have the option to participate in a student, parent, and teacher 
conference that will last 15 minutes. If you would like to participate in a conference with your child, 
please book two consecutive 10 min interview time slots. 
 
Only one session should be booked for each child, unless you elected to have a parent, teacher, 
student conference. Any excess bookings will be cancelled. 
 
If you would prefer to do a meeting via Zoom or phone, please book a regular time and email the 
school letting us know your preference. If you cannot make one of these dates, please contact your 
child’s teacher or the school for alternate arrangements. 
 
BOOKINGS CLOSE Thursday 28th March at 12 pm. 
 
Once you are on the School Interviews website, select ‘Make a Booking’ and follow the instructions 
below. 
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When you click finish, your interview timetable will be emailed to you 
automatically - check your junk mail folder if you do not receive your 
email immediately.  
You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time, and change 
your interviews until bookings close.  
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